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Einhorn Barbarito Counsel, Jennie L. Osborne, Esq., has published Creating a New Crime: Cyber-

Harassment in the New Jersey Law Journal which discusses how the inclusion of cyber harassment in

the Domestic Violence Statutes will enable victims of domestic violence to prove an act of cyber-

harassment by producing the allegedly offending communication.

Click here for a printable PDF.
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